
From the Bishop of Huntingdon 
 

The Right Reverend Dr Dagmar Winter 
14 Lynn Road, Ely, Cambridgeshire CB6 1DA 

 

Office:  01353 662137  
bishop.huntingdon@elydiocese.org 

 
  

March 2022 
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Diocesan Director of Ordinands. 

 

Supporting the selection process for candidates for ordained ministry is a task of 

significant importance, both for the church and for the lives of the individuals concerned. 

 

As the Sponsoring Bishop, I look forward to working with a DDO who is excited by the 

possibilities of furthering the mission and ministry of the Church in inherited and new 

ways, and even daunted by the responsibility this involves. 

 

Every blessing as you ponder whether to apply,  

and if you do, I look forward to meeting you. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


